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Iranian Culture 
A special thank you to Simin Hough who came into Class 
Three to talk to the children about Persian Carpets. The 
children were very lucky to learn about another culture 
and about Iran. The children had a go at tying knots and 
talking about the intricate work that goes into producing 
these beautiful carpets. Thank you so much Simin! 
 
If you have any specialist knowledge about a subject 
area, please do not hesitate to get in contact with 
school, it would be brilliant to get more parents talking 
to the pupils.  
 

Art Materials 
We are currently collecting Easter egg wrapping, circular lids, corks and bottle tops in school for an exciting 
art project. If you have any at home, please consider bringing them into school. 
 
Parking 
Please can I remind everyone to park considerately in our car park and on the hill outside school. I know drop 
off and pick up time is extremely busy, but please do not block anyone’s driveway in the village and try not 
to block anyone in the carpark.  
 
Student Teacher 
It has been brilliant welcoming Miss Beth Osborne to school this week. Beth is a student teacher from 
University of Cumbria. She will be teaching alongside Mrs Parsons and Mrs Hadwin in Class Two.  
 
Upcoming Dates  
Friday 29th April Year 6 SATs parents meeting  
Monday 2nd May Bank Holiday – School Closed  
Wednesday 4th May Class Three York Residential  
W/C Mon 9th May SATs Week for Year 6 
Monday 16th May First swimming session for Class Four  
Friday 26th May Break up for half term  

 
Thanks for your continued support.  
 
Nick  
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PTA Update  
 
PTA events in May: 
 Saturday 14th May, 7pm at the Village Hall 
‘Say Cheese’: Cheese Tasting Evening 
Specilaity cheeses, live music from a 4 piece folk band, quiz, games and cash bar 
Tickets are £7.00. Please book through TryBooking on the link: 
https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing?embed&eid=27920 
Links will also be on Facebook PTA page so please share with your friends there. 
  
Thursday 19th May 
Movie Night, Encanto 3.20pm 
Tickets £5 will be available soon 
*we need one more parent helper on this event please contact oldhuttonpta@gmail.com if you volunteer 
your child/children get their place free of charge 
 
Friday 27th May 
Cake Sale, 3.20pm 
   
 Save the Date: Chapel Island Walk 10th July 
Tickets will soon be on sale for this event so please put a note in your diaries. 
  
We have secured places on one of the locally famous guided walks in the sands of Morecambe Bay.  
https://www.guideoversands.co.uk/bay-walks/sandgate-to-chapel-island/  
It is a 5 mile walk, recommended minimum age of 6, we hope this will be a fantastic family event.  
We are hoping that this event will be a significant fund raiser for the PTA through ticket sales and through 
families optionally taking the chance to raise sponsorship for the event. We would really appreciate your 
support for this event.  
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